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We are Ron and Peg Marson, Retired Publisher's of Educational Materials, currently living in
Beaverton Oregon. (See TOPScience.org).

Following is our testimony submitted before your Friday 5:00 PM deadline:

We are strongly IN FAVOR of a strong HB2020 and oppose any amendments to weaken it.
For example:
• Burning Garbage is NOT a Renewable Energy. This activity should NOT be Exempted from
section 10.
• Please allow NO exemptions to Major Emitters.
• Please allow NO exemptions for dangerous fluorinated gasses.

Our nonprofit publishing business moved to Paradise California several years ago, yes
Paradise, and BURNED TO THE GROUND in the Camp Fire. We are struggling to rebuild
and have relocated to the City of Willow in the same California county. Our heavy loss is a
direct result of climate change. Climate extremes are a direct threat to our very survival.
Oregon needs to be out front on this important issue.

Thanks for taking our testimony.

Ron and Peg Marson
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